
 
 

DATE: January 24, 2019 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to IFB # 34093, C40 Plugs Enhancements 
 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your bid documents.   
 
Q1: Does the term Respondent” mean “a combination of the firm, individual, or project manager” for 

all the of the items listed?  In other words, can a combination of the firm and its staff be used to 
qualify for Item “b.”? 

 
A1: Yes, a combination of the firm and staff can be used to qualify. 
 
 
 
Q2: Would a firm that has been in business for less than 5 years but whose staff has several years’ 

combined experience in projects similar in size and scope be considered for award?  If so, would 
the experience of the staff from up to 10 years ago be considered?   

 
A2: Yes, if Contractor can document the experience of the staff and can produce similar jobs for 

consideration, it would be acceptable. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The Bid Due Date remains 2:00 p.m., Wednesday, February 20, 2019 
 
 
Attachments: 
Revised Bid Set Drawings revised 1/22/19 – separate file 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM provided in the bid package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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